ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: October 19, 2017
TO: All Proposers @\b
-

FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist

SUBIJECT: Addendum No. | — Programming, Management, and
Operation of Public, Educational, and Governmental (PEG)
Access

PROPOSALS DUE: November 6, 2017, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to a question asked by a potential proposer
regarding the above-referenced Request for Proposals. This addendum becomes a part of the
Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: We have had a long standing policy prohibiting drugs in the workplace; however,
we have not adopted the official Tennessee Drug-Free Workplace Program. The RFP requests an
affidavit (attachment D) certifying formal participation in that program. Is formal participation in
that specific program a requirement?

Response: Formal participation is not a requirement for this contract. The City of
Knoxville hereby removes the Drug-Free workplace affidavit from the proposal submission

requirements.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



